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With summer vacations in full swing, there has been 

a dramatic drop in the number of volunteers 

available to deliver Meals On Wheels to community 

members in need.  Community Connections teams 

have been able to fill some of the gaps left by other 

groups who have stopped volunteering for the 

summer months.   
 

Karen and Jon, (above) supported by their direct 

support professional, Pam, are part of a team 

dedicated to delivering food and friendship to 

individuals on their route throughout the year.  

Henry and Cathy 

work behind the 

scenes, getting 

the bags prepared 

for delivery and 

marking names 

off the list as the 

deliveries are 

made.  Each 

delivery is made 

with careful consideration for the person receiving 

the meal.                                       άaŜŀƭǎέ /ƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ǇŀƎŜ о 

   ¢ǿŜƴǘȅ-CƛǊǎǘ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ DƻƭŦ ¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ 
 

Pleasant Viewôs 21st Annual Charity Golf 

Tournament was held on Friday May 4, 2018. Over 

the past 21 years, the tournament has raised over 

$320,000 to improve the lives of individuals with 

developmental disabilities.  This year thirty-four 

sponsors, including our second year in a row Grand 

Slam Sponsorship from The Taylor Family, made our 

tournament a success.  This year their sponsorship was in 

memory of Terry Taylor.  We remembered the generosity 

of Terry and recognized his part in promoting and 

supporting the golf tournament from the very beginning.                                             
                                                               άDƻƭŦέ /ƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ǇŀƎŜ о 
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Christina, a direct support 

professional, provided an 

opportunity for 

individuals to socialize 

with a hedgehog recently.  

Some chose to look, some 

touched and held him, and 

others            
        ά±ƛǎƛǘƻǊέ /ƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ƻƴ ōŀŎƪ           


